CCS Newsletter

April 25, 2012

"I will praise you. O Lord, with all my heart: I will tell of all your wonders." Psalm 9:1

UPCOMING EVENTS:

April 23rd - 27th

Scholastic Book Fair Continues!

Camp Cougar

There are a few spaces left in our Camp Cougar summer program. Please register as soon as possible if you plan on having your children attend. We will be using the Idaho Fish and Game's "Project WILD" curriculum to learn about Idaho wildlife. Join us for some summer fun!

Special Parent/Student Performance & Picnic Day SUNDAY, MAY 20th starting @ 10:15am

We are inviting all of our parents and students to a special Sunday Service & PICNIC on May 20th. This is our Sunday to thank you for having your children in our school. Please plan on attending! Mark your calendar now. This will be an exciting day for everyone!

Please enroll your children for next year. Remember, there is a discount on the registration fee if paid before June 15th!